
 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Monday 16th – Friday 20th November: Anti-Bullying Week  

Important Information 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

A warm welcome back to all our families. I hope you all had a restful break. Despite the rain, we have 

had a superb Autumn full of splendid colours and sounds. I have already seen some of the art work 

pupils have brought in and it looks great. Please make sure the pupils all complete the homework and 

bring it to school this week.  

 

We have new entrance and exit procedures in place, these were emailed to you before half term and 

I have included it in this newsletter also. We have implemented our ‘School Street’ temporary road 

closure along Moat Drive (please see maps below). The pink line indicates the closed road, the 

blockades are marked at each end. Year 1 will also use Moat Drive rather than the Barn. Reception 

will remain in the Barn with the same timing: 9.00am – 9.10am and 3.00pm – 3.10pm. Nursery timings 

will remain the same.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Please could you familiarise yourselves with the new procedure, it is hard to keep repeating the same 

instruction while managing the queues. Despite it being quite blustery this morning, I think it went 

quite well. We are still waiting for the barriers but Moat Drive was certainly safer. I do think the Council 

need to implement a zebra crossing on Knolton Way, which I will ask for.  

 

In preparation for tomorrow, could you ensure you child/children are holding their own belongings. 

Kisses and cuddles (important as they are) should happen before they get to the gate. This will enable 

a flow of movement.    

 

In addition, there is to be NO queue jumping, instead you will be directed to line up. At home time to 

avoid bunching, Parents/Carers will be asked to follow a loop on the playground and wear masks. 

Remember, it is only one adult on site per family, secondary pupils are classed as an additional adult 

in this case and must wait outside. Thank you for your co-operation.  

 

Lockdown Announcement 

The National Lockdown will come into force on Thursday, with schools remining open. I think it is 

highly unlikely that schools will be asked to close but if we are I want to assure parents that we will go 

straight back into remote learning. This will take place through TEAMs, and will follow a similar 

timetable to the school day. We have spent time improving our provision further and therefore feel 

confident that we can deliver good quality online teaching. For now, it is business as usual.  

 

TEAMS  

As I mention TEAMs, a reminder that contacting teachers must be done at the agreed times 3.00pm - 

4.30pm and NOT over the weekend or half term. The first term was exhausting therefore staff deserve 

an uninterrupted break. Parents who continue to do this will be banned. 

 

Free School Meal Vouchers 

Slough Borough Council announced on Friday, that they will be supplying families with vouchers for 

half term. These can be claimed until the end of this week, please follow the instructions on the email, 

sent to you this morning.  

 

Uniform PE kit 

A number of children were in the wrong PE kit today, please can you ensure they are in the correct 

uniform and footwear. Teachers will be clamping down on this.  

 

Finally, if anything changes we will inform you by email. Please ensure you check your email, especially 

on Mondays. If you all remind each other than hopefully we will all stay in the loop.  

 

Many thanks,  

Navroop Mehat  

 

 



 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Just so you don't forget... 

School lunches - drinks  

A reminder to all Parent/Carers that drinks are not included 

in the school lunch price (£2.05). Drinks are an additional 

cost - this also includes the free School lunches. Below we 

have outlined the extra costs for drinks:    

Apple/Orange Juice - 30p  

Milk/Milkshake - 60p   

Water Bottle - 60p   

 

Bonfire Lunch  

On Thursday 5th November we will be having a special 

'Bonfire' lunch to celebrate Bonfire night. Check out the 

menu below!   

 

School Radio 

The School Radio is back!!! Be sure to check it out by clicking 

the 'School Radio' tab which is located on the homepage on 

the School website. This link will lead you directly to the 

School Radio station where you can tune in to all the great 

work the children have been doing.  

 

Collecting Children  

Thank you for a successful first day, dropping and collecting your children. When collecting your 

children can you please line up on the sides for your allocated year group - all entering from gate C. 

Can you please cross the road once you have collected your children. 

 

Uniform Checks  

PE uniform should be in line with the uniform list and 

checks will take place after half term. Please ensure that 

your child/children are wearing the correct PE Kit...please 

refer to the below images to see what the correct PE Kit is 

for children. Moreover, please make sure that children are 

tucking in their shirts. Please refer to the uniform list.  

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we hope you have a great week ahead! 


